
NOTICE

NOTICE is hereby given that DSP BlackRock Trustee Company Private Limited, the Trustee to DSP BlackRock Mutual Fund 
(‘Fund’) has approved the following changes to be carried out in the Scheme Information Document (‘SID’), Key Information 
Memorandum (‘KIM’) of DSP BlackRock Money Manager Fund and Combined KIM of various schemes of the Fund.
Change in name of below mentioned scheme with effect from August 16, 2018:
Existing Name Modified Name
DSP BlackRock Money Manager Fund DSP BlackRock Ultra Short Fund

Further, we refer to our notice dated July 9, 2018 regarding change in controlling interest of DSP BlackRock Investment 
Managers Pvt. Ltd. and other related changes. In this regard, investors are requested to note that subject to receipt of relevant 
regulatory approvals, words “DSP BlackRock” will be replaced with “DSP” in the name of the schemes.
All other terms and conditions of the SID, Statement of Additional Information and KIM shall remain unchanged.
Prior to making investments, investors are requested to carefully read the relevant addenda to the SID, KIM and 
Combined KIM of the schemes of the Fund.
 

Any queries/clarifications in this regard may be addressed to: 
DSP BlackRock Investment Managers Pvt. Ltd. 

CIN: U74140MH1996PTC099483
Investment Manager for DSP BlackRock Mutual Fund

Mafatlal Centre, 10th Floor, Nariman Point, Mumbai - 400 021.
Tel. No.: 91-22 66578000, Fax No.: 91-22 66578181
Toll Free No: 1800 200 4499, www.dspblackrock.com

Place: Mumbai
Date: August 9, 2018

Mutual Fund investments are subject to market risks, read all scheme related documents carefully.


